
Thank you to The Brennity in Daphne for hosting a great August
Business after Hours!

A great time was had by all.

If you have not been to a business after hours before, you are really
missing a great networking opportunity. Please plan on attending the

September Business After Hours. It will be held at 
The Blake at Malbis

Thursday, September 3rd    
 5 p.m. -7 p.m.

11626 US Highway 90, Daphne
Bring your business cards to hand out with other local
professionals. For more information contact 621-8222


